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Good morning,

On behalf of the Edinburg Fire Department, I would like to thank you or the
organization you represent for your heartfelt condolences, prayers and well wishes after
the passing of our beloved Fire Chief Shawn M. Snider. We are grateful to have the support
from others during this difficult time in our department. Your words and sentiments will
help us cope with the difficult task of moving forward without our longtime leader.

During this time of despair, we had the responsibility of facilitating the final farewell of
our leader and complying with Chief Snider and his family's last wishes and as always you
or your organization stepped up to make the honors Chief Snider deserved come to
fruition.

It is only because of your faithful duty that we were able to accomplish our task for Chief
Snider and his family. Please hold this event in your heart knowing that we were able to
fulfill Chief Snider and his family's last wishes. We are forever indebted to you and your
organization for their participation in this event.

The Edinburg Fire Department stands ready to assist you or your organization in the time
of need. Please pass this information along to all those who made this event possible from
your organization. Thank you and God Bless.

Respectfully,
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Ubaldo D. Perez
Interim Fire Chief
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